
Peek at the Week 
Year 3 —  3rd March 2023 

Our Learning 

English 

This week the children have been inspired by our new 
text, “How the Stars Came to Be” by Poonam Mistry. They 
have enjoyed planning their own poems about the moon 
using exciting metaphors. All the children have begun to 

use metaphors to create fantastic imagery. Well done 
year 3! Please encourage them to use metaphors at home 

too. 

 

Maths 

This week, our magnificent mathematicians have contin-
ued their learning on fractions. They have compared and 

ordered non-unit fractions and unit fractions. (using 
laws to remind them on fractions that were smaller or 
larger). The children have also done a recap lesson on 

what they had learnt so far in fractions, made  a fraction 
poster and did some practical work on fractions.  

 

Music 

This term the children are using chime bars to begin to 
read standard musical notation. As well as reading mu-
sic, the children are learning to be sensible and gentle 
with their sticks, resulting in a pleasant, professional 

sound. 

Important Dates / Reminders 

 Learning gallery— 14th March 2023 from 
3.15—4.00pm This is an opportunity for you 
to come into classrooms to see your child’s 
work prior to parents’ evenings.   

 Parents evening—20th and 22nd March 
2023. The booking system is now open to 
book your appointments. 10 minute slots are 
available. The parents evening will be on 
TEAMS. The booking system closes on 13th 
March at 5pm. Thank you to those of you 
who have already booked your appointment 
already! 

     Star of the week 

            3Rashford:                        3Moore:                         3Wicks:      

Word of the Week:        mention 

Contact us: year3@prioryschool.com                  01628 600300 

World Book Day  

 


